
 

 
Sussex Golf and Curling Club  
Policy: Board of Directors Appreciation Package 

 

 

APPROVED at the Annual General Meeting of Class A Shareholders, 11/29/05; AMENDED 

03/27/14; AMENDED 06/16/16; AMENDED 04/17/19:AMENDED 15/07/20 

 
Preamble:  Sussex Golf & Curling Club recognizes that members of its Board of Directors contribute 

significant time and often personal resources in the fulfillment of their volunteer terms. The Club chooses 

to recognize the valued position of Board Members in the spirit of appreciation. 

 

1.0 Members of the Board of Directors will not receive monetary compensation for their roles on the 

Board.  

 

2.0 Each Board Member will receive for each year he/she serves.  

a) a free seasonal pass for the driving range, AND  

b) the free use of one locker for either season (golf or curling), OR golf club storage. 

 

Administered by: This policy will be administered by the General Manager 

 

Reviewed by: This policy will be reviewed annually by the Board of Directors.    


